COUNTRYSIDE FIRE
PROTECTION DISTRICT

POSTER GONTEST
Cooking safety

starts with YOU.

- POSTER DUE BY -

Friday, September 29, 2023

Poster is to reflect the NFPA 2023 fire prevention week topic:
“Cooking Safety Starts with You.”

Poster must be on a 11”"x17”size poster, and

a CFPD release form must be attached to back of each poster.

Each grade will have a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winner.
Winners will be announced and displayed at our Open House
on Sunday, October 8th at 8 am - Noon at CFPD Station No. 2, located at
600 N. Deerpath Drive in Vernon Hills.
Winners will also be invited to a Chick-fil-A celebration with their families
on Monday, October 9th at 6pm at CFPD Station No.1, located at
801 S. Midlothian Road in Mundelein.

- PARTICIPANTS -

Contest is open to Grades K-5 students
enrolled in Country Meadow, Diamond Lake,
Fremont Elementary, Fremont Intermediate,

Hawthorn Aspen Elementary, Hawthorn North Elementary,
Hawthorn South Elementary, Hawthorn Townline Elementary,
Hawthorn Dual Language Elementary, Hawthorn School for Young Learners
John Powers School & West Oak Intermediate School

For more details on rules & release forms, please visit us at:
www.countrysidefire.com




